
 

Federal Funding Opportunities for Climate, Sustainability and Energy 

Opportunities for Municipalities 

The Inflation Reduction Act of 2022 (IRA) invests over $60 billion in critical clean energy, climate and electrification measures and puts the U.S. on path to a 40 percent emissions reduction by 2030. The IRA contains numerous opportunities for 

municipalities to leverage these dollars to improve the quality of life for residents, reduce their utility costs, and modernize homes and businesses. 
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For more information, contact us: 

 

Joel Howrani Heeres (he/him), Director 

Direct: 517-331-9444 

jhheeres@publicsectorconsultants.com 

 


